
Clement Morgan Park Shared Streets

The Port Infrastructure 
Improvements Project

OPEN HOUSE

See updated designs of streets and  
Clement Morgan Park!

Questions or comments may be directed to: Jerry Friedman, Supervising Engineer, DPW,  
617-349-9720 or jfriedman@cambridgema.gov

To request interpretation in Español, Português,  
普通话, Kreyòl Ayisyen, or አማርኛ, email Kristen Kelleher, 
kkelleher@cambridgema.gov, by November 6.
To learn more about the project or share feedback,  
scan the QR code or visit cambridgema.gov/ThePort

PARK & STREET DESIGN OPEN HOUSE
Thursday, November 9 | 5:30-8pm

Community Art Center | 119 Windsor St., Cambridge

The Cambridge Department of Public Works invites you to attend our open house 
to learn about the Port Infrastructure Improvements Project and see the updated 

designs of streets and Clement Morgan Park. 

The evening includes presentations, a chance to engage with project staff and 
plans, free pizza, kids’ activities, and more. Also, learn about the City’s stormwater 

management program and how you can become a stormwater steward. 

https://www.cambridgema.gov/Departments/publicworks/cityprojects/2015/theportinfrasctructureimprovements

